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Dear Sir or Madam,
I am very concerned about the Bill before Parliament proposing considerable changes to
 Queensland Abortion Law.
I am concerned that this Bill will remove safeguards and therefore any protection for each
 party involved.
Thank you for your time in reading and noting my concerns about the proposed Abortion
 Bill.
Yours sincerely 
Elizabeth Timms
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